
Babb May Board Report 
 
 
At Babb school, we have finished our last packets for the 2019-2020 school year. 
If the excitement of all of our students matched that of my own children, everyone 
was very happy to be done. I am also very sure that many of the parents were 
celebrating the end of the year as well.  
 
This past month has been spent by staff cleaning up, packing and decluttering. We 
were finally able to go through a few of the storage closets. Our staff are looking 
forward to having a clean organized building to come back to in the Fall.  
 
Congratulations to Jack Billedeaux, Kendall Loring and Zahlin Vielle. We will 
miss them. Our staff will be handing out bbq lunches and goody bags for all of our 
students and their parents tomorrow.  
 
(Only in Babb will you see a Moose outside the lunchroom window.) 
 
 


